From: Mark Klinzing

To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: RE: Mr Garry Elmore
Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 4:29:24 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

To Whom It May Concern:

This email is in regards to Mr Garry EImore who | understand is appearing before the
Alcohol License Review Committee for review at 5:00pm on Wednesday, January 18,
2023 regarding his application for a Bartender's License.

My name is Mark J Klinzing and | am presently Mr Elmore's sponsor in Alcoholics
Anonymous (AA). | am a local CPA and the head of the business committee for an
AA group that meets at 10:10am each day. Mr Elmore attends this meeting on a
regularly and has asked me to say a few words on his behalf.

Mr Elmore who has been sober now for approximately 3 1/2 years meets with me on
a regular basis regarding his sobriety. He has been a model member of our AA group
and brings a fresh perspective and when he speaks | know the other members are
listening. He's an avid reader of the Bible and quotes it on a regular basis in our
meeting. His efforts to help struggling members has been noticed not just by me, but
by others.

If you should have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Mark J Klinzing

Certified Public Accountant
easymarkcpa@sbcglobal.net
18 Whitcomb Circle
Madison, WI 53711-2631
Telephone: (608) 235-8438
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